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DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

May 2024 

Friday 24th break up for Spring Bank half term holiday 

June 2024 

Monday 3rd INSET DAY 

Tuesday 4th Children return to school for the final half 

term 

Friday 7th June FS2 class trip to Cannon Hall Farm 

W/C Monday 10th June Y1 Phonics check 

W/C Monday 17th June WPS Healthy Lifestyles Week 

Wednesday 26th June One Voice Choir at Magna 

Thursday 27th June New to FS2 Parents meeting 

5pm 

Friday 28th June Family picnic and Summer Fair 

 

Ensure your child(ren) have a water bottle everyday. 

Ensure your child’s uniform is name labelled, includ-

ing their coats. 

FS2, Y1, Y2 and Y3 children bring their reading log 

book to school everyday. 

Any lost property will be stored in the entrance to the 

school hall. It can be collected at the end of the 

school day with a parent/carer. 

P.E kits are to be worn on the day of your child's P.E 

lesson. No football kits or gymnastics outfits are al-

lowed. 

Check your child’s class webpage for information 

specific to their class. 

 

If your child is entering school by themselves please 

be aware that the school gates are locked until 

8:30am. 

CONTACT INFORMATION 

For emergency and urgent messages, plus notification of medical appointments please contact the school office: 

Tel: 01909 770236 email: school@walesprimary.co.uk 

To contact your child’s teacher regarding their learning and/or behaviour please use their email address. This can be found on your 

child’s class web page on School Spider: www.walesprimary.co.uk 

Mrs Robinson returns to school to work in several 

classes on Thursdays and Fridays each week next 

half term. 

Attendance Award 

13th to 17th May            20th to 24th May  

FS2 94.8%           FS2  95.7%    

Y1 83.8%   Y1 90.4% 

Y2 89.3%   Y2 90.7% 

Y3 94.6%   Y3 88.5% 

Y4 94.4%   Y4 93.8% 

Y5 93.5%   Y5 98% 

Y6 99.7%         Y6  90.4%                                    

       

 

A huge congratulations to all of our Year 

6 pupils sitting their SAT’s last week. We 

also need to pass on a huge thanks to 

our wonderful staff and supportive     

parents for their positive encouragement 

over the year and when preparing the 

children for the tests.  

On Wednesday 5th June (World Environment Day) children across school will 

take part in a community Litter Pick in and around the school grounds. This is one 

of our school activities to support our aim of achieving the 

Eco–School Flag 2024. 

We are working in partnership with RMBC ‘Love my Street’ project 

co-ordinator to deliver information to the children on the            

importance of keeping our streets clean and the litter pick itself. 


